
EYFS Catch Up!  
Welcome to our second EYFS catch up of 2023-2024! These newsletters will come out every 3 
weeks and will give a snap shot of what has been happening in our nursery and reception   
classes.  
 
We would like to start this newsletter by thanking you all for joining us for the Nursery and Re-
ception family learning sessions, the sessions are always a great way for you to see your child's 
learning in actions.  

What has happened in Nursery recently? What has happened in Reception recently? 

• Nightingale class have been learning about them-
selves, recognising themselves using mirror and 
naming facial features.   

• They have been exploring sequences, copying a 
bear sequences and naming colour.  

 

• Seacole class have been learning about where 
fruit and vegetables come from and how they 
grow. They tasted the blackberries and used ad-
jectives to describe how they tasted. Some chil-
dren thought they were sweet, and some thought 
they were sour.  

• They have been learning about John Peake 
Knight, the man who invented traffic lights and 
even created some of their own.  

• Reception have continued to be fully immersed 
in all things Gingerbread, they have created 
masks, drawn the characters and created 
playdough Gingerbread men. Excitingly we also 
made and decorated Gingerbread. 

• As part of our bread topic, Reception have 
been tasting breads from around the world and 
practising their spreading skills. We ended this 
topic by making sandwiches.  

• To celebrate Black History Month, Reception 
have been learning about different black musi-
cians including Bob Marley and Stevie Wonder 
as part of their music lessons.  

Week ending: 19th October 2023 

Upcoming Breaks  Reminders  

• We break up for half term at 3pm on Friday 20th 
October 2023.  

• We start back at school at 8.30 on Tuesday 31st 
October 2023.  

• Please help us to look after your child’s        
belongings by labelling everything (even socks 
can go missing!) 

• As the weather is beginning to change please 
ensure your child comes to school with a hood-
ed coat, this will enable them to access the 
EYFS outdoor learning environment in all 
weathers.  

• Nursery PE will be on a Tuesday and a Thurs-
day. Please make sure your child is wearing 
white trainers on these days. 

• Reception PE is on a Wednesday. Please ensure 
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